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To:   All Pastors 
 
From:   Father Mémo Hernández    
  Director of Vocations 
 
Date:  November 13, 2020 
  
Re:  Discernment Retreat for Young Adult Women/ Religious of the Virgin Mary (RVM) Sisters 
   
The Religious of the Virgin Mary (RVM) sisters are inviting young women from our diocese who are discerning 
their vocation to religious life to an online Discernment Retreat on January 15-17 and February 19 - 21, 2021. 
Young women who are interested may contact the sisters by email at: rvmaryvocation@gmail.com. 
 
Please include the following ad in your parish bulletin during the weekends prior to each retreat:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Thank you. 
 

 

DISCERNMENT RETREAT FOR YOUNG ADULT WOMEN: The Religious of the Virgin Mary (RVM) sisters, 
invite young women who may be discerning their vocation to religious life to an online Discernment  
Retreat on January 15-17 and February 19 - 21, 2021. For more information, you may send an email to 
rvmaryvocation@gmail.com or you may register at: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjWFK6X82eBjPw12ccgCITLEp55PiYSlvzz8l0XN0O6o9J0w/viewform?u
sp=sf_link  
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